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March 1, 19 

Early Help 4 Mental Health 

“It’s Ok to ask for help” 

This week 
Class 1 – This week Class 1 have been learning about dinosaurs 
and what they would eat, and have also been learning to write 
some of the dinosaurs names.  

Class 2 – The children in Class 2 have been focusing on the topic 
‘India’ this week, learning about the different toys, clothes and 
money used and found in this culture.  

Class 3 – Our Class 3 children have started learning Spanish, 
taught by University Student Mrs Aimee Grierson on Mondays.  

Awards 

Learning Leaves 

Class 1 – Darcey, Seb,  
Isabelle & Alfie 
Class 2 – Gideon & Georgie 
Class 3 – Lee & Freya 

Reading Raffle 

Class 1 – Darcey 
Class 2 – Daisy 
Class 3 – Evelyn 

House Points 

House – Dart 
Class – 2 
Champion – Eleanor 

World Book Day 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March  
and as usual we are inviting children to come  
to school dressed as their favourite book  
character. We would also like them to bring  
along their favourite book to share with the class.  

The Dinner menu will also be a little different for this day (see 
menu on back page). There will also be books available to buy on 
Wednesday 6th March from 3.30pm, so please do come along 
and have a look. 

Flexi Open Morning 
We are inviting everyone to come 
along to our Flexi Opening Morning 
on Wednesday 20 March to learn 
about our flexi schooling offer and 
the benefits it can offer your child.  

Parents who wish to attend can find 
out more about how it works, meet 
members of staff and talk to current 
flexi parents about their experience. 

Please feel free to share. The open 
morning will take place from 
10am-11:30am.  
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Diary Dates 

12 March 
Little Angels for lunch 

13 March 
Class photos 

14 March 
Yr 1 & 2 Tiverton Museum STEM 
fair 

15 March 
Red Nose Day 

20 March 
Flexi Open Morning 

27 March 
Year 5 & 6 family lunch 

Next week 
W/B Mon 4 March  2019 

Monday 
Dance Club (after school) 

Tuesday 
Gymnastics Club (after school) 

Wednesday 
Exeter Museum Trip 
Homework Club (after school) 

Thursday 
World Book Day 
Football Club (lunchtime) 
Multisports (after school) 

Friday 
Walking Club (lunchtime) 

Museum Trips 
On Wednesday 6th March, the whole school will be visiting 
Exeter Royal Albert Memorial Museum and Art Gallery. We will be 
leaving by coach at 9.30am and returning to school for about 
1.15pm. The PTFA have kindly offered to pay for the expense of 
the coach. As we are only out for the morning the children will still 
have their lunch as normal when we return to school, albeit a bit 
later. 

On Thursday 14th March, Year 1 and 2 pupils have been invited 
to Tiverton Museum as part of their Science week and will take 
part in some experiments, activities and challenges the Museum 
are running, supported by Devon Community Foundation. We will 
be leaving school around 12.15pm so the children will have their 
lunch a little earlier than usual, and will return to school for 3.15pm. 

Parking notice reminder 
Please can parents be aware of where they are parking when 
dropping off and picking children up from school. We know parking 
in the village is limited but for the safety of our children please 
make sure that during school hours (8.30-5pm) you do not park on 
the zig-zag lines at the front of the school. Please also ensure that 
if parking along the side of school that enough room is left for the 
two school buses to park up at the side gate. Thank you. 


